

THE GREENVILLE ROTARIAN "Service above self"

Published Semi-Monthly By The Rotary Club of Greenville, S.C. Box 3537, Greenville, S.C. 29608

SEPTEMBER 5, 2000 DISTRICT 7750 NEXT MEETING SEPTEMBER 12 Harriet Skinner, Governor

Volume 47, No.17

School District Chief to Speak at Club

Lieutenant Colonel William E. Harner, United States Army (retired) assumed his new role as superintendent of the Greenville County School District in July. During a distinguished 20-year military career he commanded a battalion at Fort Jackson, was chief of the policy and strategy office of U.S. forces in Korea, taught on leadership and character at West Point and served as aide de camp to the superintendent of the United States Military Academy.

Harner is aWest Point graduate, and after a career serving in the US Army he received a masters in educational supervision from Troy State University. Mr Harner has served as principal of Hilton Head High School and this fall he will complete requirements for his doctorate in educational leadership and administration from the University of South Carolina.

Mr Harner has been described as a strong communicator and an enthusiastic leader. He will be leading the state's largest school district and the nation's 66th largest. He and his wife, Lindsley, have a 13-old son, Billy, and a 9-year old daughter, Jessica.

Family of Greenville Rotary

Todd Korahais and **Colin Martin** were featured in the *Greenville Journal* as young entrepreneurs on the move with their new company Secure Shred

Don Kilgore has recently been appointed to the Governors Task Force on Historic preservation and Heritage Tourism.

Jack and Evelyn Hayes recently celebrated their 50th wedding anniversary. Congrats!

Jay Hewitt competed in a Marathon recently.

Gerald Seals has been named to the Board of New Commerce Bank.

Harold Jennings was recently profiled in the City People section of the *Greenville News*.

MAKE PLANS NOW TO ATTEND THE CLUB'S ANNUAL FALL FELLOWSHIP OUTING AT FURMAN October 10, 2000

"It was said"

at the last Rotary Club of Greenville meeting

"We have 33 guests today"

Todd Korahais

PLAN NOW TO HELP CLUB WITH PROJECTS

It's time to start helping with the Club's Holiday Lights effort. This has become our club's single biggest money making endeavor, last year making over \$26,000. All this time and effort goes right back into the Club's outlays as we support the work of Rotary in Greenville and around the world.

Saturday September 16th will be the first workday. The strategy this year is to concentrate more people on less Saturday afternoons this fall. The big workday for everyone will be October 21st. As this date coincides with road football games for Clemson, Furman and Carolina we have no excuses for not being there to help.

See you out at Roper Mountain!

REMEMBER THE SINGING CHRISTMAS TREE!

Club Historian Judith Bainbridge is seeking old photographs from Club members of the 1965 "Singing X'Mas Tree Trip" to Washington's Kennedy Center. Additional photographs of noteworthiness also are sought

including the Atlanta trip in which the late Robert Shaw conducted the performance. Please contact Judith Bainbridge if you have any of these items.

MISSING PERSONS REPORT

Wanda Adams, Dave Anthony, Tom Barton, Jr., Doug Bell, Jimmy Brehm, Daryle Bush, Scott Christopher, Guy Cipriano, Bob E. Coleman, Penny Cooper, Dean Crain II, Roxanne Cromartie, Pat Currie, Marcia Duncan, George Fletcher, Caleb Freeman, Gally Gallivan III, Roger Gill, Fred Gilmer III, Myles Golden, Andy Goldsmith, Steve Graddick, John Hardaway, Alan Harkey, Darrell Harrison, A.V. Huff, Jr., Bob Hughes, Jr., Stan Ingram, Jr., Jonathan W. Jaynes, Jr., Neil C. Jones, Bill Kehl, Rick Knight, Jr., Steve LeFevre, Charlie LeGrand, Wallace Lightsey, Charles Little, Jr., John Lummus, Barry Lynch, Bob Mahon, Jr., Bill McCauley II, Charlie Mickel, Bill Millen, Van Moore, Bob Morris, Bill Newell, Jimmy Orders, Brian O'Rourke, David Ott, Wheeler Powell, Allen Power, Frank Richards, Jr., Bill Robertson III, Karen Rogers, Gerald Seals, Kevin Short, Matt Shouse, Wade Shugart III, Sam Smith III, Willie Smith, Jr., Lyndon Stovall, Mark Taylor, Kyle Thomas, Rocky Thomason III, Harry M Thompson, Kristi Turner, Virginia Uldrick, John Uprichard, Mike Vincent, Bill Whitney, Doug Wilson, James Woodside, Jr., Skip Young, Jr.

PROSPECTIVE MEMBERS

William "Bill" M. Easterday, District Manager for Trane Company coming under the Classification of Air Conditioning/Heating Sales and Service (active). Bill lives at 203 Barrington Park Drive and is being sponsored by James Woodside and Nell Stewart.

Willie L. Johnson is the new Chief of Police for the City of Greenville, will come under the club Classification of Law Enforcement – Municipal (active) and is being sponsored by Harold Jennings, Phillip Kilgore and Nell Stewart.

Sam Simmons is Sheriff-Elect for Greenville County, will come under the Classification of Law Enforcement – County (additional active). He's sponsored by Carol Allison and Nell Stewart.

Raymond C. Ramage, Jr is Senior Vice President at Piedmont Travel, will come under the Classi-Fication of Travel agencies (additional active). He lives at 135 Marshall Bridge Drive and is sponsored by Baker Wyche and Phillip Kilgore.

W. Louis Redmond owns Redmond Imaging Solutions and is coming under the Classification of Imaging Solutions (active). He lives on East Tallulah Drive and is sponsored by John Redmond and Jim Heinz.

Got an idea for the Club Newsletter? Call Mel Duncan (fax) 271-1008 Email southron@home.com